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INTERNATIONAL UPDATE     February 18, 2025 
 
F.I.C.B. has scheduled a very special event for September 13, 2025. You are invited to 
attend a Solemn Mass at the Notre Dame Cathedral of Paris. The cathedral is magnificent 
and the rebuild due to the fire is a must see! 
 
This is a two-day event. The first day includes a Solemn Mass for all Brotherhoods at 
Notre Dame Cathedral of Paris, followed by a luncheon cruise on the Seine River. The 
second day, September 24th, includes an event with the Brotherhoods of Île-de-France in 
Essonne, tour of the Caillebotte Museum and park, followed by a buffet meal with 
entertainment and inductions into the French Brotherhood.  
 
To register for this event, please visit:  
https://files.constantcontact.com/75fc4121501/3a90a20d-b591-4dfd-8345-
067956961b74.pdf?rdr=true 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions about this event. 
 
 
Per Vitem!  Ad Vitam! 
Ken Hick & Cheri Cooley-Hick 
International Delegates, The Oregon Wine Brotherhood 
Board Members, F.I.C.B. 
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